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School Bytes—Attendance 

 



Bronte Public School Newsletter, Week 2 Term 1 2024                                                                                                                                                             2 

 

Diary Dates  
Term 1 

Newsletter 
Week 2, Term One, 2024 

14 February 2024 Library Lovers Day 

16  February 2024 9.00 am PSSA Sumer Sport Begins 

19 February 2024 School Photos Day 

19 February 2024 Stage 3—Meet The Teacher 2024 

20 February 2024 Swimming Carnival 

20 February 2024 Stage 1—Meet The Teacher 2024 

21 February 2024 Stage 2—Meet The Teacher 2024 

22 February 2024 Kindergarten—Meet The Teacher 2024 

23 February 2024 Assembly 2pm 

13 March 2024 NAPLAN begins 

22 March 2024 Stage 1—NSW Schoolhouse Excursion 

28 March 2024 K—2 Easter Hat Parade 2pm 

29 March—1 April Easter Long Weekend 

10 April 2024 Colour Fun Run  

12 April 2024  Last Day Of Term 
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This year, the Kindergarten - Year 2 classes will be learning Dharawal.   Dharawal  is the traditional 
language spoken by a number of Aboriginal family (clans) groups from Sydney Harbour to the 
 Illawarra. Students will be learning the language and developing an understanding of the  
cultural heritage and traditions of the   Dharawal people.  Lessons will start in Week 3, and are 
provided by a trained tutor from the Gujaga Foundation. 
 
 
 
You may have heard students start the school assembly saying 'nagangbi'.  This 
means hello.    Nandawanjing means see you later, and is the way our  
assemblies finish.  We will teach you new words in the newsletter each fortnight.  If 
you are interested in the language, download the Gujaga Foundation app.  It has lots of  
information, a dictionary and some common phrases. 
 
Nandawanjing. 
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Welcome back to those of you who are returning, and a warm welcome to those  

beginning a new learning journey at Bronte Public School. It was wonderful to meet all 

the Kinder parents during principal- parent interviews during Week 1, it has supported 

the transition for kindergarten students.  

 

Over the next 6 months Bronte Public School is reflecting on teaching and learning  

programs through the collection of evidence in preparation for External Validation. This 

process occurs every 4-5 years for every public school and validates our performance 

against the Schools Excellence Framework. Student, parent and teacher feedback 

through surveys, P&C, and interviews will continue to inform school decision making. 

 

I am so excited about new programs at Bronte and the expansion of Aboriginal languages from Kinder to year 2. We 
start our new extra curricula Spanish language lessons after school next week. If you have missed out on this round, 
don’t worry, we will review enrolments and offer more places each semester. Responding to parent survey feedback 
we have changed our reporting cycle to include a three-way parent/student/teacher interview in term 1 and moved 
the teacher /parent interview to early Term 3. This will provide students with learning goals supported by a stronger 
parent and teacher partnership. 
 
At the beginning of each year, we review our Positive behaviour systems for new staff. See below infographic “Steps 
for the classroom”. It complements our house point and principal award systems and has been updated to include a 
new reflection room that will operate at lunchtimes if needed. Teachers will share the positive behaviour systems 
used in their classrooms at “Meet the Teacher”. These information sessions will be run during Week 4 and provide 
parents with an overview of what the year will look like in terms of teaching, learning, homework, and expectations.  
The first P&C Meeting for 2024 will be held on Monday, February 19th, at 7pm in the library. Everyone is welcome! 

The Bronte P&C work tirelessly for the benefit of the school and its students, organising many fantastic events and 

activities.  

 

The first assembly will be Friday 23rd of Feb at 2pm in the hall.  

See you there. 

Have a great week!  

Our Vision is that Bronte Public School is recognised as a high performing, creative, engaged and collaborative learn-
ing community, where individuality and diversity is valued, excellence is celebrated, and relationships are built on mu-

tual respect, kindness, responsibility and inclusivity. 

              Principal’s Message 
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Bronte Updates 
Bronte School Rules  

 

Respect Yourself  

Respect Others  

Respect Our Environment  

Bronte School Song 
At Bronte School we are proud to be  

Working right beside the sea  

By surf and sea, the sand, the land  

We grow each day hand in hand  

So Bronte keep your spirits high  

Blue and gold we wear with pride  

One for all and all for one  

Bronte School is so much fun.  

School Captains  

Ivy H and Toby W 
 
 

 

 
 

Baliya House Captains  Bunnerong House Captains  

Eve C Riley S 

Zach E Mia S 

Wuriwuri House Captains   Gamarama House Captains  

Anil R Beau F 

Xavier J Xara G 

MindQuest 2024—For students Yr 1– Yr 6 

MindQuest will be held on Saturday & Sunday 6 & 7 April at St George Girls HS. If you would like 

to find out more information, please collect a flyer from the school office. 
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Bronte’s House Points 
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Bronte—2024 

 

https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/articles/4414363793295-How-to-access-School-Bytes
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Meet The Teacher  
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BAC—Term 1 

School Photos & Swimming Carnival 
 

If you would like to make any change to scripture for your child, this can only be completed in either 
the first or last week of school term (eg by Friday 9th February). Please email the  
office to make any changes, bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.  

Scripture changes 2024 

mailto:bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:eleanor.eagle@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.bronteactivitycentreoosh.com/


Bronte Public School Newsletter, Week 2 Term 1 2024                                                                                                                                                             9 

 

Library News  
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Library News  
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P & C News 

 

Congratulations Bertie! 

Regional Athletics Competition 

 

Bertie competed at the recent regional athletics compe-

tition. His final placings were: 

- Bronze in hurdles 

- Bronze in the 100m (and broke 14 sec mark) 

- Silver long jump 

- Silver 70m and broke the regional record that has 

stood for 11 years 

- Gold for the club in 4x100m 

 

Well done Bertie!! 



Bronte Public School Newsletter, Week 2 Term 1 2024                                                                          

 

 

School Extra Curricular Activities 
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School Extra Curricular Activities 
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Community News 

https://coogeewhitetigers.com.au/
https://www.nsw.gov.au/education-and-training/cybermarvel/parents

